9/12/2017

To: All Faculty, All Staff, All Grad Students, All SAGE Students, All Traditional Students, All Adjuncts

Subject: New main point of contact for undocumented and DACA students
Dear Cedar Crest Community

As a community that values and upholds the principles of diversity and inclusion, we stand
committed to our undocumented and Dreamer students. We support you and are committed to your
success. It is with these values in mind that Tatiana Diaz Director of Diversity and Inclusion, has been
named the main student contact for this population.

If you are an undocumented or Dreamer student these are hard, confusing, and overwhelming
times. Therefore, we want to provide you with one main point of contact that can provide you with
information, referrals, and support. Tatiana is available in the coming days at the walk-in hours listed
below, or you may contact her by email at tadiaz@cedarcrest.edu.

Walk-in hours:

Friday 9/15/17 9 a.m.-12 p.m.
Tuesday 9/18/17 1-4 p.m.
Friday 9/22/17 9 a.m.-12 p.m.

The Center for Diversity and Inclusion will also be hosting spaces to come together so we can
share our hopes, disappointment, and process news and events as they unfold. As we reaffirm our
commitment to you, we hope to continue to grow as a community and in our support of your
experiences and needs.
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